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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you have a super weekend, here are a few updates... 
 

Maths Challenge 
 
Today we are sending home your first 
Maths Challenge.  These will be sent out 
every Friday for you to complete as a fam-
ily over the weekend.  Please  
return the completed Maths Challenge 
book every Monday.  You can choose as 
many challenges as you would like to 
complete, and use the pages in this book, 
or upload photos/videos on to Tapestry.  

Letters and Sounds 
 
Next week we will not be learning any new 
sounds.  We will be teaching the  
children about ‘tricky words’, these are words 
that we cannot sound out.  Here are the 
‘tricky words’ that we will be learning… 
 

Monday– I 
 

Tue sday– to and in to 
 

Wedne sday– the 
 

Thursday– no 
 

Friday– go 
 
Please upload videos of your child using 
each word in a sentence for example “I can 

hop.”  Photos of your 
child writing these words 
would be great too.  We 
will share these with the 
class and each  

 

Things to remember… 
 

bring book bags Mondays and  
Fridays 
 
wear PE kit every Wednesday 
 
complete Maths Challenge books over 
the weekend and return on                
Monday 
 
Use Bug Club 
 
 
Upload Letters and Sounds  
activities on to Tapestry 
 
RSJ to wear Patch clothes on  
Mondays and RAS on Thursdays 


